
  ASHURST CE AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL 
AUTUMN TERM 2017 

 

 

Y5/Y6 

SWIMMING LESSONS 

THE TOWERS CONVENT SCHOOL 

 

 
Dear Parents                                                20th December 2017 

 

The school has been fortunate to organise for pupils in Y5/Y6 swimming lessons, 

once again at The Towers Convent. 

 

As before, pupils will each require a named bag in which to take their towel, 

costume and swimming hat to the lesson. Swimming hats must be worn please.  

 

Pupils will require a packed lunch AND a morning break snack. 

 

Please remember to cancel any hot school meals, as soon as possible, that you 

may have organised with Easy Lunch.  Mrs Treasure is aware of the new dates. 

 

Transport will be by minibus.  

 
 

Y5/Y6 pupils:  PACKED LUNCH & MID MORNING SNACK REQUIRED 

        
                  MONDAY 15th JANUARY 2018   

       MONDAY 22nd JANUARY 

     MONDAY 29th JANUARY 

        11:40 – 12:40pm all sessions 
 
 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

 

Mrs J A Williams, Headteacher  


